MINUTES OF THE INITIAL FY 2014 – 2015 BUDGET WORKSHOP FOR THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE FLORIDA, HELD IN THE COMMISSION CHAMBER AT CITY HALL, JUNE 10, 2014, AT 6:00 P.M.

The following were present: Mayor Magidson, Commissioners Buzzett, McCroan, Patterson and Thursbay. City Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce and Financial Analysts Mike Lacour were also present.

The purpose of the Workshop was to begin the FY 2014 – 2015 Budget process.

Copies of the preliminary 2014 - 2015 Fiscal Year Budget were distributed. Mr. Anderson reviewed the packet with the Commissioners and explained that pages 1-6 was the wish list and the remaining pages were line items for each department broken down by fund.

The projected increase in the AD Taxes for the coming year is \$4,783.00

Commissioners will review the provided documentation and meet again on July 1, 2014, at 5:00 P.M. to begin revising the projected budget.

Mayor Magidson adjourned the Workshop at 6:53 P.M.

Approved this 17 day of 2014.

Mel C. Magidson, Jr, Mayor

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk

Date

Data